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As residents of Wildwood myself & my husband object to any more houses being built on the edge of
Wildwood for the following reasons:-
The impact that it will have on:-
Local schools not enough places

Doctors surgeries - currently unable to see a GP without having to wait for 2 to 3 weeks

Traffic on the main A34 - this is already a nightmare when we wish to leave the estate

The effect also on the countryside and our wildlife

Stafford hospital is not geared up to take on extra emergencies

There is currently a waiting time at stoke hospital for emergencies

Impact on utilities such as water, electric, drainage etc

In view of what we have listed we definitely do not want anymore houses to be built in this area we sternly
object

Regards
Mr & Mrs Randall
Sent from my iPad
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